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Please find attached a copy of the Report I presented to , subsequent to this report several 

things have transpired as follows ; 

1. The lessee is now deceased. 

2. The current status of the lease has not been made available. 

3. Council inspected the site but it is believed access was not gained. 

4. Two floods have occurred and access to the public is no longer possible, unless by boat, due to the 

considerable riparian erosion. 

5. Council Riparian repair has been commenced nearby at The Haven river bank under the State & 

Council Joint funded Dredging Initiative.But it is unlikely that access will ever be possible as per 

above. 

I would like to request that this information and this email be forwarded to The Hon Paul Green MLC 

for inclusion in the Crown Land Inquiry and a view to a determination of the necessary action for the 

future of this Crown Land Property to better benefit of the State & The South Coast Community in 

General.  

  

........ Kind Regards...... Paul Beckett........ JP Retired. Sussex Inlet. 
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